
Midsummer Picnic  21
st
 June 2009 

 
29 people turned out for our first Midsummer Picnic held under (next 
to) the Umbrella Tree on Naphill Common. We met at the end of Forge 
Road at 3pm just as a few spots of rain fell. But as soon as we started 
walking to the Unbrella Tree the rain stopped. Once at the Umbrella 
Tree the sun came out (see pictures below). It was a mixed group from 
very young to ---- old, plus a few well behaved dogs. 

 

Some of those who attended the Midsummer Picnic standing in front 
of the Umbrella Tree 
(Photo by Peter Davis) 

(See early pictures of the Umbrella Tree below) 

 
 

Talking and eating. (Photo by Peter Davis) 



 

Early pictures of two sisters near and under the Umbrella Tree 

 
 
 


